
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ref : CCSK /GC/ADMN- 139 /2024-25                                                                               18/02/2025 
 
To 
The Managements of CBSE Affiliated Schools,  
Trivandrum Region.  
 

Subj:  Visit to Meppadi, Wayanad – Council’s Commitment to Rehabilitation and Education Support 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

We, the office bearers of the Council of CBSE Schools Kerala, recently visited the disaster-affected areas of 
Meppadi, Chooralmala, and Mundakkai in Wayanad, where a devastating landslide has caused immense destruction. 
Led by our National Secretary General, Dr. Indira Rajan, we assessed the situation firsthand and held discussions 
with local authorities and residents. 

 

During our visit, we met with families who have lost their homes and livelihoods, and we acknowledged the severe 
impact on students from the affected region. A follow-up meeting was convened at Mount Tabor English School, 
chaired by the School Manager, Sr.  Salomy, in the presence of the affected students’ parents, PTA representatives, 
and school authorities. 
 

Currently, many families are residing in rental homes across 11 panchayats, struggling to sustain their children’s 
education due to financial hardships. At present, the school is covering the educational expenses of these students. 
However, given the magnitude of the crisis, ensuring the continuity of education remains a major concern for 
parents. 
 

The Council of CBSE Schools Kerala has taken a firm decision to support the education of 42 students, ensuring that 
they continue their studies in the same institution without any financial burden. In addition, recognizing the 
emotional trauma these students have endured—especially following the tragic loss of two of their schoolmates—
the Council acknowledges the importance of maintaining stability in their learning environment. 
 

As part of this initiative, a formal agreement will be signed during the upcoming State Convention of the Council of 
CBSE Schools Kerala. The agreement will be handed over to the school in the presence of the CBSE Officials by the 
Office bearers of the Council of CBSE Schools Kerala.  
 

“ We firmly believe that safeguarding the future of these students through quality education is 
of utmost importance. The Council remains committed to providing all necessary educational 
assistance and psychological support to the students.  ” – Dr. Indira Rajan  

 
"The visit was attended by CCSK General Secretary, Smt. Suchitra Shaijinth, along with key regional representatives 

and CCSK State Executives from various CBSE schools across Kerala." 
 

We urge all CBSE school managements to extend their support to this noble cause and to join us in our efforts to 
ensure uninterrupted education for these students. 
 
With Regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Suchitra Shyjinth  
General Secretary 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Delegates Present During the Visit: 
 

1. Smt. Suchitra Shaijinth – CCSK General Secretary 

2. Fr. Johny Kanjirathinkal CMI – Devagiri Public School, Kozhikode 
3. Mr. M Neelakandan – Manager, Sree Sankara Vidhyalayam, Vaikkom 
4. Fr. Scaria Ethirate CMI – Placid Vidya Vihar, Kottayam 

5. Fr. Mathew Kareethara CMI – Marygiri Public School, Koothattukulam 
6. Mr. K. Haris – CEO, Sat Bhavana World School, Kozhikode 

7. Fr. Sabu Koodappattu CMI – Chavara Public School, Pala 
8. Mr. Shameer – Ideal Public School, Wayanad 
9. Fr. Rajesh George – Vishwadeepthi Public School, Idukki 

10. Fr. Mathew Kalappurakkal – Silver Hills Public School, Kozhikode 
11. Mr. Surendran – Greenhill Public School, Wayanad 

12. Fr. Shantu V. Jose – Christ CMI Public School, Iritty, Kannur 



        
 

      
 

      



        
 
 
 

 

        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


